

# **BROMLEY AREA CRICKET**

## **BAC – Meeting All Your Cricketing Needs**

I am delighted to announce that both the Girls and Boys cricket teams have both made it through to the Finals of the London Youth Games to be held at Lords on the weekend of 2<sup>nd</sup> March. The Girls side won against Lambeth, Greenwich and Tower Hamlets to reach the finals day, with the Boys winning against Newham and Merton in their games. Some fantastic team performances led to both sides going unbeaten into the Finals.

Congratulations to the players and coaches on this achievement. For updates on how the Finals Day goes, check out our Twitter and Facebook pages.



Ken Slater – Area Cricket Development Manager – 07960 417198

BAC is running a **FREE Girls Softball Cricket**Session on **Tuesday 19**<sup>th</sup> **February** for
School years 5 & 6
9:30 – 11:00
County Ground, Beckenham

Come and enjoy 90 minutes of fun and games.

Click here to Book

Congratulations to all our <u>Award Winners</u> from the 2018 Presentation Evening.

BAC would like to thank Ivan Thomas for presenting the awards, Hayes CC for hosting, and to everyone for attending.

It is not too late to sign up for the 2019

Young Leaders in Cricket programme. Get involved with volunteering within your Cricket Club and learn valuable life skills along the way. Follow the link below for more information about the programme

Click Here

During March, Bromley Area Cricket will be delivering **Chance to Shine** Programmes in a number of local Primary Schools, promoting cricket and the upcoming 2019 programme of All Stars Cricket



With the 2019 Cricket Season fast approaching don't forget to visit

**Cook and Matthews Sport** 

for all your Cricketing needs.



#### BAC.

C/o The County Ground Beckenham, Worsley Bridge Road, Beckenham, BR3 1RL

Tel: 020 8658 3878 / 07872 109834 admin@bromleydistrictcricket.com www.bromleydistrictcricket.com

**Endorsed by** 



### **BAC** is proud to support:





**Bromley District Cricket** 



@Bromleydcc

#### **U12 Indoor Tournament**

Bromley Area Cricket is running an U12 Indoor Tournament on the 17<sup>th</sup> and 18<sup>th</sup> April at the County Ground, Beckenham.

Teams will be 8 a side and offers players a great chance to get some match practice in before the start of the 2019 season.

If your club is interested is taking part in this great opportunity then please contact the BAC office by email or phone to register and not miss out.

#### 121 sessions

BAC is able to offer 121 sessions for both children and adults.

Please contact Lynne and Caroline in the BAC office for more information